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We appreciate your continued partnership with Maersk. As part of our commitment to improving and 

streamlining our services, we are announcing updates to our Middle East to Europe (ME2) service. 

To enhance our service offering and ensure more consistent schedules, The ME2 service will replace 

the planned Bremerhaven call with Hamburg. 

The first vessel in the new rotation is Maersk Stadelhorn calling Hamburg on 21st of March. 

New ME2 rotation 

Colombo – Chennai - Colombo – Algeciras – Rotterdam – London Gateway – Hamburg – Port 

Tangiers. 

Our dedication to continuously improving our service offerings and maintaining reliable schedules 

remains our top priority. 

Thank you for your understanding, trust and cooperation. We look forward to continuing to serve 

your global logistics needs in the future. In case of any questions, please contact your local customer 

service or sales representatives. 

 

https://www.maersk.com/local-information/imea#RelatedNewsCarousel
https://www.maersk.com/local-information/europe#RelatedNewsCarousel

